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SAVE the DATE - May 15

SCAC partners with OESA and CU-ICAR

Key Events &amp; Updates

SCAC/OESA Supplier 
Roundtable

Auto Summit 2014 Survey

Legislative Update

Quick Links

SC Automotive Council

Original Equipment Suppliers 
Association (OESA)

After a successful Automotive Summit, the SC Automotive Council 
continues the momentum and partners with OESA, the Original 
Equipment Suppliers Association, for a Supplier Roundtable at CU-
ICAR, Clemson University International Center for Automotive 
Research.

SCAC/OESA Supplier Roundtable
Thursday, May 15 at CU-ICAR

Save the Date for a deep dive into Supply 
Chain Development issues at the SCAC/OESA 
Supplier Roundtable with notable speakers
and panel discussion:

"Issues Impacting the North American Supply Chain"

Only members of SCMA or OESA may attend and space is limited. 
Registration for this event will open soon. Please contact Catherine Hayes for

Sponsorship opportunities.

Auto Summit 2014
Results from February 18-20, 2014

With record attendance, dynamic speakers and
Morning Joe with Mika culminating the 
conference, we have begun planning for Auto 
Summit 2015.

Please take 3 minutes and let us know what you 
think we should keep, what we should scrap and what we should 
add to improve the program. Auto Summit 2014 Survey
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Legislative Update
SCMA News

SCMA tracks critical legislation that may impact SC 
manufacturers and the automotive industry. Of 
particular note is bill H.4604, related to an exemption 
for Engineer licensure requirements for employees of 
manufacturing companies.

To stay abreast of legislative issues that may impact your company, 
contact me about SCAC/SCMA Membership.

To receive more information regarding the SC Automotive Council 
or to recommend topics, speakers or training that interest your 
company, please contact me.

Kind regards,

Catherine Hayes
SC Manufacturers Alliance
Executive Director of the SC Automotive Council

Contact Information :
Catherine Hayes 
CU-ICAR Office: 864.283.7109 
Mobile: 864.353.6151 
catherine@myscma.com
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